
FC29. ARNOTDALE HOUSE, DOLLAR PARK

Council considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Neighbourhood Services
setting out a proposal to refurbish Arnotdale House and enter into a lease agreement, in
terms set out in the report, together with the financial implications.

Decision

Council agreed to continue consideration of this item to a later meeting.


